FOR CHILDREN WHO WISH
FOR JUST ONE GIFT

Bringing Christmas Joy to Those Less Fortunate

Dear Families,

A group of seniors are excited to ask for your assistance during this season of giving.
Our students will participate in the Box of Joy program, which we hope will become an
annual tradition. This program is an opportunity for our students to help children in
developing countries experience the joy of Christmas.

We ask for your help in collecting small toys, school supplies, hard candy, summer
clothes, hygiene, and home products, accessories, and useful everyday items.

Everything that will fit in a shoebox.

Please do not send in food or drink, medicines or vitamins, liquids/gels, chocolate,
military or police toys, toy weapons, glass/breakables, or knives or tools.

Thank you so much.



